
 

 

 ANNUAL BULK CURBSIDE 

COLLECTION 

What?  
The Village of Menomonee Falls, in coordination with Waste Management, is 

conducting an annual curbside pickup of bulk items at no charge to the resident. 

Bulk items are items that do not fit into a garbage cart or exceed four feet in 

length and/or 60 lbs. in weight. 

When? 
This free curbside bulk collection will take place May 3rd – 7th, 2021 

How does this work? 
❖ Residents who choose to participate MUST contact Waste Management 

Customer Service between April 12th and April 26th to schedule their bulk 

item collection (limit 2 items per household). The following options are 

available to contact WM:  phone, email, or Live Chat (contact information 

above).  

❖ Residents will be required to have their bulk item(s) placed at the curb by    

6 a.m. on Monday, May 3rd. All items must be able to be loaded by two (2) 

people.  

❖ Acceptable items include general household bulk items excluding yard 

waste, tires, and electronics. Please visit www.menomonee-

falls.org/BulkItems or call Waste Management at (262) 251-4000 for a list of 

acceptable items. 

 

 

 

 

 

Phone: (262) 251-4000    Email: WMESERVICE@WM.COM     Live Chat: WWW.WM.COM 
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